Brynamlwg — The way forward?

The resolutions accepted at the EGM on 13th January 2015 were:-

1) The membership wished to continue with the AUSSSC as an active organisation.

2) The committee should retain overall responsibility for managing the clubhouse and activities
while The Students Union Executive (SUE) should assume responsibility for running the catering
and bar facilities.

3) These arrangements should be reviewed after an appropriate period.

The committee are now constucting a sustainable strategy for the management of the club facilities
in consultation with SUE and AU in which the AUSSSC retains overall control of the Brynamlwg
clubhouse and membership activities while relinquishing control of commercial activities to SUE.

The club house is now fully functional and open for business with bar service and food at lunchtime
and evenings.



